Heldenfels, Leane

R . L A
To: Rob Turner; Roig, Jose G
Cc: Hernandez, Tony [PDRD]; Johnson, Christopher [PDRD]; Guernsey, Greg
‘Subject: RE: 5201 Tortuga Trail 78731

From: Rob Turner [mailto: rturnerhomes@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, July 11, 2014 10:19 AM

To: Roig, Jose G

Cc: Hernandez, Tony [PDRD]; Johnson, Christopher [PDRD]; Heldenfels, Leane; Guernsey, Greg

Subject: Re: 5201 Tortuga Trail 78731 CL@ ’Q-.Q)\L&‘— O%f)

Leane (Jose, Tony),

First I would like to apologize for the confusion regarding us having a meeting last week. Iam emailing you

today to let you know that we have decided to postpone our meeting with the BOA for July 14, 2014 for our

property at 5201 Tortuga Trail 78731. As I mentioned to you earlier, it is my in-laws 50th wedding anniversary

and we are heading to Oregon with our family to celebrate this very special occasion. I have decided that I am

best to present my case and will opt to do so in August 2014. Can you please put us on for the August meeting
with the BOA. o

I am preparing a response for the acting building supervisor Jose Roig and am confident we will be able to
come up with a building method for our remodel that everyone can get comfortable with.

Can you please email me back to confirm your receipt of this email and that I am added to August 2014 BOA
meeting.

Regards,

Rob Turner

On Thu, Jun 19, 2014 at 2:51 PM, Rob Turner <yginynThopestiaiaiBepm> wrote:
Jose, -

Thank you so much for your response. I have to go out of town tomorrow to attend a funeral.

Can we please schedule a meeting next week to discuss. Please let me know some dates and times
that will work for you and your team.

Regards

~ Rob Turner

PH-512-573-8762

On Wed, Jun 18, 2014 at 9:07 AM, Roig, Jose G <Jose.Roig@austintexas.gov> wrote:




